
COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT UNDER A NATIONAL 
COOPERATIVE PURCHASING AGREEMENT (NC-13-2021) 

N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(B)(3) 
 
The County of Monmouth is a member of the Sourcewell (formerly NJPA) cooperative purchasing 
program and intends to utilize a Sourcewell contract for the purchase of four (4) Chassis Cabs with 
Mason Body, Plows, and Associated Equipment for the Monmouth County Divisions of Highway and 
Shade Tree.  
 
It is the intent of the County of Monmouth to make a contract award to Navistar, pursuant to the 
proposal submitted in response to the Sourcewell Request for Proposals, Contract #060920-NVS. 
 
Information regarding the contract may be found at the County of Monmouth Purchasing Department, 
Hall of Records, 3rd Floor, 1 East Main Street, Freehold, NJ 07728 during regular business hours, as well 
as on the Sourcewell website at: www.sourcewell-mn.gov/.  
 
Comment period ends January 22, 2022, 10:30 a.m.  Send all comments to H. Fiore, Director of 
Purchasing, County of Monmouth, Hall of Records, 3rd Floor, 1 East Main Street, Freehold, NJ 07728. 


